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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my opposition to any changes to existing laws regarding abortion,
 and in particular late to full term abortion which will be legalized should this bill be
 passed. The polls (Galaxy) are out showing that the majority of voters also oppose changes
 in these areas. More support and services should be provided to women considering such
 a permanent decision. Counselling services which pick up the devastated pieces of
 women's lives are insufficient. This law goes against the wishes of the community.

Yours sincerely,
Mark Vegar
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